
 

        
 
    

Senior Citizens Christmas Party - Friday 14th December 2018 
 
On Friday 14th December, Codsall Middle School will be hosting our annual Senior Citizens Christmas Party.  We open 
our doors and welcome Senior Citizens from the local community and grandparents of our pupils. 
 
If you would like to nominate any family members or local Senior Citizens please complete the slip at the bottom of this 
letter and return it as soon as possible.  Places are limited and will be issued on a first come first served basis. However, 
priority will be given to Year 8 families as it will be their last chance to attend. 
 
Furthermore, we would be grateful if, on the morning of the 14th December, there were any willing parents who could 
come in and help our pupil volunteers to prepare the buffet food for the party.  If you are able to help, please indicate on 
the attached slip. 
 
Finally, we would like to put together hampers for raffle prizes and would be appreciative of any donations you could 
make.  Items which are ideal for the hampers include tea, coffee, chocolates, biscuits, tinned foods etc., (no perishables 
please).  Please send these in throughout the weeks of 19th November – 3rd December to enable us to create the perfect 
hampers. 
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you in anticipation of your support for this event. Many families will already have 
relatives who have attended our Christmas party and know how much our guests enjoy it.  It is a rare occasion for an 
intergenerational event and our pupils gain a lot from the experience too. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
P Baker 
Deputy Headteacher 
 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
                                                                  Senior Citizens Christmas Party 

                        Friday 14th December 1.30 – 3.00pm 
 
Pupil name ________________________________________________  Form _____________ 
 
We would like to nominate the following for invitations to the Senior Citizens Party 
 
______________________________________________    Please print (full name)      Gluten Free   YES / NO 
  
 
______________________________________________    Please print (full name)      Gluten Free   YES / NO 
 

I would be able to help with party preparations on Friday 15th December between 9.00am-12.00 noon  □ please tick 

 
Name:_______________________________________  Telephone Number _____________________ 
 
Please complete relevant sections of the reply slip and return to school as soon as possible for organisation. (Please 
note that places will be issued on a first come first served basis). ONLY WHEN YOUR NOMINATED GUESTS 
RECEIVE AN INVITATION CARD WILL THEIR PLACE AT THE EVENT BE CONFIRMED. 

8th November 2018 


